
Conversion Note
This is the FAQ for the Interregnum roleplaying and science fiction amateur press association (APA, for short). It was published in every issue of IR (as we called it). Interregnum ceased publication in 2002.

If you'd like to see zines from the APA, go to http://www.runequest.org/r&r.htm . And if you'd like to contact me directly, email pmaranci@gmail.com.

pmaran01
Originally it was published every month. This turned out to be a killing pace, not only for me as published but for most of the regular contributors as well - it's HARD to produce a new zine every month! Eventually we went to an every-six-weeks schedule, which was much more reasonable.

pmaran01
It always made me sad when someone closed their account; fortunately that was pretty rare.

pmaran01
This email address is no longer valid, but I satirized my ISP of the time (it no longer exists) at http://www.maranci.net/tiacsux.htm .



pmaran01
33 dpi passed for high tech back in those days. :)

pmaran01
That site no longer exists, of course.

pmaran01
Interregnum was effectively the successor to The Wild Hunt, although without the blessing of the editor/publisher of TWH.

pmaran01
Back then a lot of this stuff was mysterious new terminology. How things have changed!




